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December 15, 2023 
 
Ellyn R. Mulcahy, PhD, MPH 
Director, MPH Program 
Kansas State University 
Sent via email 
 
Dear Dr. Mulcahy: 
 
This acknowledges the program’s communication of November 14, 2023 with notification of a substantive 
change. The Council on Education for Public Health reviewed your notice on December 6, 2023, at which 
time we acted to accept your submission. 
 
We understand that the program has added a distance-based option at Kansas State’s Olathe campus for 

its MPH in infectious diseases and zoonoses and its MPH in food safety and biosecurity. Both degrees are 

already offered in a distance-based format at the program's main campus (Manhattan). 

To maintain accredited status, the program must continue to submit annual reports as required, and the 
next full review must take place with a site visit by December 31, 2026. We look forward to these upcoming 
review activities. 
  

    

       Sincerely, 

 

   
   
   
   Laura Rasar King, EdD, MPH 
       Executive Director 
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